
Nominations for Committee 2021/22 

Stephen Cushnir  

I have now had 2 growing seasons at SHA, and with one season as a member of 

the committee, I am putting myself forward to continue as a member on the 

committee for another year. 

I am still in the infancy of my allotment journey, learning the rhythms of the 

seasons and what to grow where, when, and how.  My children are at an age 

where they are joining me on this journey and marveled at the life attracted to 

our new pond and at the potatoes, carrots and huge sunflowers they were able to 

grow this year.  I want to show them that with the privilege of having an 

allotment, using personal skills to help others is just as vital as using practical skills 

to grow. 

Please accept this as my nomination to the SHAA committee for the 2021 – 22 

season. 

Gary Doyland 

Continuing working with the Committee helping with maintenance. 

Annie Griffiths  

Still lots to do 

Juliet Mann 

I would hope to bring organizational skills to the Committee which I have done 

over the last few years and would like to continue  

Ian Potts 

I build sheds 

Jill Russell  

I have been a plot holder since 2012 and a committee member for the last few 

years.  I volunteer in the trading shed, and my role on the committee includes 

sending out regular site newsletters and communications, helping to organise 

events in our new Barn, as well as contributing to general decision-making and 

management responsibilities of the committee.  I feel very fortunate to be part of 



the SHA community, and enjoy playing my part in allotment life.  I would welcome 

another term as a committee member. 

Trevor Wyatt 

I have been a keen gardener for more than 40 years 

I have enthusiastically & conscientiously maintained my plot at Shepherds Hill for 

25 years (and 10 years previously in another region) 

During this time I have established good relations with all my neighbours on 

adjacent plots and have complied with all the relevant regulations. 

I love Shepherds Hill Allotments. 

I am re-applying for Allotment Committee Member status so that I can continue 

to contribute to and encourage the democratic working of the committee, as well 

as helping to foster beneficial relations with all tenants. 

Julie Yogasundram 

I have been a member of the SHAA committee for four years and an allotment 

holder since 2014. The Committee have worked hard to  achieve quite a lot over 

the last few years and I would welcome the opportunity to continue to contribute 

my administrative and organizational skills for a further year.  I am keen to 

promote fairness and openness in all we do and to develop opportunities for as 

many allotment holders as possible to engage in the allotment community. I 

manage the waiting and tenants lists currently. 

 

 

 

 


